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This week’s newsletter is dedicated to the amazing team of people who worked 
so hard to make Saturdays Fun run, BBQ and concert such a huge success. In 
particular an enormous shout out to Freddie who coordinated the event and 
spent so much time organizing and preparing for the day. We would also like 
to thank Tom and Molly for their support with the raffle and all of the 
parents who sold raffle tickets on the day. Thank you to the Marshals who 
gave up their time and thank you to the 118 chaps who started the race! 
Thank you to Nige who gave the briefing before the race. Thank you also to 
Megan who worked hard  behind the scenes getting paperwork and health 
and safety organised. Thank you to Nathan and his team at the Pub for the 
amazing venue and barbecue and thank you to all of the bands who 
performed. Our final thank you is to everyone who supported and donated to 
this event, we had such a memorable day and it was quite emotional to see 
families past and present come together to show how much they care about 
our little Nursery – THANK YOU ALL.    So (drum roll!!) the day made a 
fantastic £4,500 for the Nursery. In true Mells Nursery style, we will be 
involving the children in decisions about what we would like to improve at the 
nursery and using the money to continue to provide the best experiences for 
the most important little characters, the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


